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June 29, 2009

TO: Special Districts Advisory Committee

FROM: Administrative Assistant

SUBJECT: Cancellation of the July 17, 2009 Advisory Committee Meeting

Due to scheduling conflicts for some members, the July 17, 2009 Advisory
Committee meeting has been cancelled. The next regular meeting is tentatively
scheduled for August 21, 2009 and there is a high probability that a meeting will be
held. An agenda for the August 21 meeting will be mailed approximately two
weeks before the meeting date.

If you have any questions, please call Harry Ehrlfch or me at (619) 531-5400. On
behalf of the San Diego LAFCO, | wish you a happy and safe holiday.

RUTH ARELLANO
Administrative Assistant
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